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****MOOSE NEWS**** 

*I hope everyone had a great May and Memorial 

Day weekend!  The weather is getting more  

pleasant up here, which has lead to some familiar 

faces showing up at the Lodge after their travels 

down south.  It is good to see you all again!   In my 

first news I just wanted to tell everyone how  

honored and humbled I am to serve as your  

President this year.  With that in mind, if anyone has 

any ideas of things they would like to see done , 

don’t hesitate to contact me or any of the members 

of the Board.  We are always interested in anything 

to improve your Moose Lodge. 

*On  May 1st, we began transitioning to One 

Moose.  Ladies, if you would like to transfer your 

membership from Torrington or Laramie to our 

Lodge, please get with us and we will try to get that 

handled the best we can.  In addition Moose  

International has waived the new application fees 

for all members as of May 1st until July 31st, and we 

as a Board have decided to waive all application and 

transfer fees for any women until May 1, 2022.  

Please help spread the word!  

*The first First Thursday this month will be June 3rd.  

Come down and shop all of the vendors and  

venture into the Moose for dinner.   

*June 12th is the Jackalope Days pancake breakfast 

with the Boys and Girls Club.   

* Continuing Scholarship applications can be picked 

up at the Lodge or by emailing Breck Wagstaff at 

breckwags22@hotmail.com.  Due date is July 1st! 

 

 

The Queen of Hearts is 

now over $9500 so 

come on in on  

Thursday night for  

dinner and your chance 

to win!!  Your dues 

must be up to date to 

participate.   

Your President, 

Scott Boner 

Annual Scholarship Golf 

Tournament 

June 20th @9am 

JOIN US FOR A 4-PERSON 18 

HOLE SCRAMBLE TO  

BENEFIT THE SCHOLARSHIP 

FUND AT THE MOOSE.   

REGISTRATION STARTS AT 8 

AM.  COST IS $60 PER PERSON 

OR $50 PER PERSON IF YOU 

PLAY WITH YOUR DAD.  GRAB 

YOUR DAD OR FRIENDS AND 

COME OUT FOR A GREAT TIME!  

LUNCH IS INCLUDED AND 

THERE WILL BE A  

COMPLIIMENTARY BLOODY 

MARY/MIMOSA BAR AT  

REGISTRATION.   

GREAT PIN PRIZES! 


